
Friends of the Medfield Library
468 Main Street
Medfield, MA 02052

7/11/17

Kris Chin
Medfield Library
468 Main Street
Medfield, MA 02052

Dear Kris,

The Friends of the Medfield Library was thrilled to hear that you want to bring a 
sustainable rain garden to the Medfield Community. We think that this is a great 
opportunity to educate our residents about the importance of native plants, the impact of 
climate change, and the very important concept of sustainability. The location that you 
have chosen next to the library and in town center is great as so many of us will get to 
enjoy the garden and see the changes over the seasons. 

We are committing $3500 towards this project contingent upon your securing additional 
funding. We are in full support of the rain garden project and think it will be a great asset 
to the community. 

Sincerely,

Carol Wasserman


